
Shelley Denison <sdenison@ci.sandy.or.us>

Issues with Barlow Trail Veterinary Clinic proposal
'Barlow Properties' via Planning <planning@ci.sandy.or.us> Tue, Feb 14, 2023 at 5:01 PM
Reply-To: Barlow Properties <shanhillREP@proton.me>
To: Tracy Brown <tbrownplan@gmail.com>
Cc: Dan Symons <dans@symonsengineering.com>, Jennifer Phang <jennifer@awerks.com>, Nicholas Reno
<nicholas@awerks.com>, "Kelly O'Neill Jr." <koneill@ci.sandy.or.us>, "planning@ci.sandy.or.us" <planning@ci.sandy.or.us>

Kelly, yes of course we can stay the 120 days.

Dan, Thank you so much for getting on this quickly. I am certain Tracy will help with anything you need. I will
mostly be unavailable for 10 to 12 days as we are about to leave for a national conference.

Jennifer, and answer to THAT questions. Obviously, postponed until further notice, with an undeterminable time
line.

for all, 2 things. First it is not even a basement, It is a crawlspace that i want to be able to stand up in and have
thus requested 7 feet of head clearance. Second, hopefully we do not need to abandon the plan as i feel it is a
good one, but right now up front IF this is an issue we can get off the Junker property completely and run that
pipe down to Bruns.

sh

------- Original Message -------
On Tuesday, February 14th, 2023 at 3:34 PM, Tracy Brown <tbrownplan@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Dan and Jennifer, please see this email from the city regarding the Hillside issue and basement. I hope
each of you can address these concerns.

Thanks
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